
Friday 10th November 2023 

Ruby Class News 

 

 

 

Aquarium 

The children had a great day out at the Aquarium with Mrs Windmill. They were able to tell me lots 
of facts they learned and write these in some fantastic sentences.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS1 Christmas Play 

We have started to think about our Christmas performance which we will do with Year 2. Performance 
dates and times are below. The Year 2 children will all have speaking and character parts and Year 
1 will join in with the singing. When the speaking parts were given out to the Year 2 children, there 
were a couple of narrator lines left over that Year 1 need to fill. I have given the speaking parts to 
some of the children who volunteered. If your child has a line to learn it has now been emailed home. 
Please support them to learn to say their line in a loud and clear voice. Next year, when they are in 
Year 2, all children will be given the chance to have a speaking role if they would like.  

KS1 Christmas Performance Dates: 

9.30-10.30am Tuesday 5th December 

2-3pm Thursday 7th December 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 2023 

Next week we will join the national focus on anti-bullying. There will be a whole school assembly 
followed by a jigsaw lesson around this theme. On Friday 17.11.2023 we will combine anti-bullying 
awareness and Children in Need. Children can wear odd sock and spots or one or the other. Donations 
will be collected for Children in Need either on Scopay or cash on the day. 


